Time to prepare for Summer Career Fairs
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Get ready to launch your career with our Summer Career Fairs, coming up in early June.

Taking place across three campuses, our Summer Career Fairs give students, recent graduates and employers a chance to network and make connections face-to-face in a
fun, informative environment. The events are free to attend and we will also have a photographer on-site at each location, providing high-quality, professional headshot for
your LinkedIn profile free of charge.

Here are the dates, locations and times of our three Summer Career Fairs:
Tuesday, June 3 — Seneca@York Campus

SEQ Building, Computing Commons Hallway

1:00 to 4:00 p.m.

Thursday, June 5 — King Campus

Alumni Atrium

1:00 to 4:00 p.m.

Wednesday, June 11 — Newnham Campus

Building K (CITE), Level 2

1:00 to 4:00 p.m.

More details on how to prepare for Career Fair, resume tips and more, please visit our main Career Fairs page.
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